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From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
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Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.  
 

 
 

New Camp Pendola is for Teens! 
English 

Camp Pendola is offering leadership opportunities for teens high school youth. We will continue to 
offer our Counselor in Training (July 7 – 26) program for Juniors and Seniors apply for that 
program and attend Camp Pendola for 3 weeks including a training week and two weeks in cabins 
practicing the skills learned during training. And when you go home remember that the skills 
practiced in the camp environment are transferable to school and parish ministry. For our entering 
Freshman and Sophomores teens we have our Leaders in Training (July 14-19) during Survivor 
Week where teens will learn the basics of discipleship in a camp setting.  
And this summer we will still have our teen week: Invaders of the Night this week for just our 
middle and high school teens give them an opportunity to be with young people their age and 
enjoy all that Camp Pendola has to offer!  
For more information check out our web site https://www.pendola.org/teen-programs.html  
or call Jen Campbell at 916-733-0135. 
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